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Kenneth Smith 

 
Ken Smith was appointed to the Board of Directors in February of 

2020. He brings 50 years of experience in organizational management 

of Hilton Hotels and retired as Executive Vice President in 

2008. Upon retirement, Mr. Smith chose to settle in Austin to enjoy 

sailing Lake Travis, being near his daughters and to become involved 

in the city where he lives. Mr. Smith has been on the City of Austin 

Ethics Committee, chaired District 6 Councilman Flannigan’s Traffic 

Safety Committee, and was involved in expanding the Four Points 

Chamber of Commerce into the West Austin Chamber. Mr. Smith feels 

making sure the District water source is plentiful and safe is crucial. 

 


